
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back to school!  

It’s been so lovely to see all the children (and parents!) back in school this week. We know it has been a diffi-

cult time for most with the home learning but hopefully we will now have children back in school for the rest 

of the year. Thank you to everyone who continues to use our one way systems and home-school communi-

cation books; this is keeping us all safer and therefore hopefully helping to stop any virus transmission with-

in school. Please remember we are still in ‘lockdown’ and the children should not be visiting other people’s 

houses at weekends or in the evenings. Thank you! 

Regards, Ms Helm 

Returning to School: Keeping us safe 

 We will continue to have staggered drop-off and pick-up times for different year groups. 

 We will have the windows/doors open and lots more outside learning; please send your 

children in with coats/school fleeces. 

 Please use our one-way systems for drop-off and pick-ups and please do not ‘loiter’ 

around the school gates or in the playground and please don’t arrive too early for pick-ups 

and drop-offs. 

 Please do not come off the allocated path and approach the classroom doors; we have our 

home-school communication books if you need to share messages with the teachers. 

 Please DO NOT send your child in if they (or anyone in your household) has Covid symp-

toms. 

 Drop-off and pick-ups are busy times so please can we ask that all bikes and scooters are 

pushed (not ridden!) through the playground. 
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 Our ‘Thought for next Week’ 

Next week in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“Sharing beliefs” 

It will be St Patrick’s Day on the 17th March—Who was the Patron Saint of Ireland and what 
was he said to have done? 

How do we share our beliefs as a school? 

At North Beckton, we believe that “We All Belong” - what does this actually mean? 

What if we believe different things to other people in our class? 

Please spend some time this weekend talking over some of these things with your children. 

PLEASE complete the census document that will 

have been delivered through your door this week. 

This impact things like public services, transport 

links and decisions about house building pro-

grammes. If we want more money for the Beckton 

area, EVERYONE must complete this. 

If you are exempt from wearing a face cov-

ering, please can you make sure Ms Kettory 

is aware. (This will mean that I will then stop 

nagging you everyday to put one on!) 

We all need to be doing our bit to reduce 

any transmission with our school. 

Chrome books/laptops 

All the Chrome books we lent out 

for home learning should now be 

back with us. 

If you still have one at home, please 

return it to the school office. 

THANK YOU 


